Catholic Children's Aid Society of Hamilton



Société d'aide à l'enfance catholique de Hamilton

Thank you Clief Bergen.

March 7, 2023

Chief Frank Bergen Hamilton Police Services 155 King William St Box 1060 LCD1 Hamilton, ON L8N 4C1

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your donation to the *Give the Gift of Joy* campaign this holiday season. Words will never be able to sufficiently express the enormity of your contribution and its impact on those most in need.

With rising inflation, and cost of food increasing, those in our vulnerable communities need your help now more than ever. With your generous donation to the *Give the Gift of Joy* campaign, we can address the greatest needs of children, youth & families, youth aging out of care and low income/marginalized groups.

These funds will offer support to youth and families in their many areas of need such as rental support, mental health and education supports, transportation costs, and other necessities. Because of you, parents will be able to buy Christmas gifts for their children, and purchase food for a holiday meal. Homeless youth will be able to live independently and experience the joys of the holiday season. Your donation has truly made a difference.

Attached you will find a receipt for your gift. If you have any questions, please contact our finance department at 905-525-2012 ext. 3139

Sincerely,

Donna Zan

Executive Director